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M. iesota Pollution Con [Agency
520 Lafayette Road, Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155-3898 il

Telephone (612) 296-6300 -
November 15, 1991

The Honorable Phil J. Riveness The Honorable Edwina Garecia
Minnesota State Senator Minnesota State Representative
2209 East 0ld Shakopee Road 6732 18th Avenue South
Bloomington, Minnesota 55425 Richfield, Minnesota 55423-2738

Dear Senator Riveness and Representative Garcia:
RE: Petroleum Tank Release Cleanup In Your District

I am writing to inform you that actions have been taken to cleanup contaminated
soil or ground vater at a site in your district. As alloved by the Petroleum
Tank Release Cleanup Act, the responsible party has applied to the Minnesota
Petroleum Tank Release Compensation Board (Petro Board) for reimbursement of as
much as 90 percent of their cleanup costs up to $1,000,000.

On October 3, 1991, the Petro Board voted to reimburse costs for site(s) listed
below:

SITE ID& Site Location Reimbursement
LEAK00002965 Sinclair Marketing 6600 Portland Avenue South $7,526
: Richfield
, LEARO0002572 Sinclair Marketing 7733 Portland Avenue $29,705
Richfield
LEAK00002055 Hansen’s Auto Spa 6420 Penn Avenue South $28,822
Richfield
LEAK00001158 Walser Auto Sales 2100 Vest 78th Street $2,120
Richfield

If you would like more information on the status of the site, please contact
Kathy Arnold of staff at 5}2/297-8567.

Charles W. Williams
Commissioner
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